
  

 
  

  

 
Chairman LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm.  

Present: 

Randy J. LeBlanc 

Cathyann Harris 

Anthony LaFauci                           
Kristine A. Mackin   

Patrick J. O’Brien                        

Absent: none 

 

Councillor Harris moved approval of minutes from 4/21/2020. The motion was approved on a 

voice vote.  

Acceptance of a letter agreement from the Town of Belmont for 50% of the anticipated cost for 

replacement of the culvert in Trapelo Road, at Beaver Brook, which is ½ in Waltham and ½ in 

Belmont. 

Councillor Harris moved to hear from Councilor McLaughlin. The motion was approved on a 

voice vote. Councillor McLaughlin reviewed the history of the site and spoke in favor of the 

request from the Mayor to accept the letter agreement. Councillor LaFauci asked questions about 

the design and timeline.  Councillor Harris moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  

17-80 Silver Hill Lane 

Councillor LaFauci moved to take the matter from the table. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote. Councillor Darcy made a request that the Law Department and Engineering Department to 

provide all of the documentation used to evaluate the petition. Councillor Harris moved this 

request on behalf of Councillor Darcy. The motion was approved on a voice vote. Chairman 

LeBlanc asked clarifying questions about the signature requirements. Councillor LaFauci moved 

to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Private Way Resolution 

Chairman LeBlanc and Councillor Harris reviewed the documents that the committee clerk 

provided. Councillor Darcy spoke about the process for converting streets from Private to Public 

and that this gives the authority over subdivisions off of the street to the Board of Survey and 

Planning. Councillor LaFauci moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on 

a voice vote.  

Councillor LaFauci moved to adjourn at 5:40 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 
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This meeting took place remotely and could be viewed on the City of 

Waltham’s YouTube Channel.  

 


